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I do not wish to be as
sociated with Winter Carni
val any further. 1 spent 
many, many days search
ing out entertainment and 
attending meetings only to 
end up with having to 
break my word and dis
honour my reputation. 
This is certainly not the 
way 1 would have wished 
to leave, but I want noth
ing further to do with 
Carnival as I foresee a great 
financial deficit in Febru
ary and 1 wish now to dis
claim any responsibility 
for it.
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A suggestion was 
a Committee
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ed the Carnival entertain
ment budget from $14,000 
to over $24,000.

As a result of hiring 
“Spanky and Our Gang 
passes which would have 
originally have sold for a 
maximum of $6.00 will 
now have to sell for at 
least $9.00 a price which 
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Finally, after over two 
hours argument, the com
mittee decided to drop The 
Bermuda Sounds and add 
“Spanky and Our Gang 

rock and roll group at an

1 felt was 
While I realize that Carni
val is not out to make a 
profit, but is for the enjoy- 
me„, of an,

David L.E. Peterson 
Entertainment Chairman 
UNB Winter Carnival 
Committee
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10% Discount
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knee high winter boots
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